Springfield Native Jose Delgado Appointed to HCC Board of Trustees

HOLYOKE, MA

— Jose M. Delgado, a Spring-

field native who has been active in

local and state-

wide government

affairs for most of



Jose M. Delgado his professional career, has been appointed to the Holyoke Community College Board of Trustees by Gov. Charlie Baker.

Delgado, 32, is director of Government Affairs for MGM Springfield and a former aide to Springfield mayor Domenic Sarno.

"Despite my age, I've been out in the community for a while, particularly in Springfield," Delgado said after his first HCC trustees meeting on Tues., Nov. 27. "It's good to see some familiar faces on the board, but also some folks that I don't know. It's exciting to hear what's going on at HCC. I'm honored to be part of it and looking forward to what's to come."

Born and raised in Springfield, Delgado graduated from Central High School before going to Westfield State College where he earned his bachelor's degree in Mass Communications with a minor in Business Management. Earlier this year he completed his master's degree in Business Administration from the Isenberg School of Management at the University of Massachusetts Amherst.

AS-Am POV

12/1/18